
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 16, 2024 
 

 
To: Greensboro Fire Department 

Attn- Dwayne Church 
 

 
Thank you for your interest in the Summer Fire Camp Grant. This letter is to inform you that your 

application has been accepted and you have been awarded the OSFM/BCBS grant in the amount 

of $ 9,000 

I know that our youth are play a vital role in the future of the fire service. I would like to personally thank 

you for creating an amazing program to enrich the lives of our future firefighters and taking an active 

approach in your community. 

My team and I would love the opportunity to visit your camp and watch your department in action with 

the kids if possible. 

You will be receiving a phone call from my assistant or someone at OSFM to make sure we have all 

proper documentation so that you may receive your funds. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Heather Roegner at 919-647-0002. 
 

 
Thank you for all you do. 

 

 
Respectfully, 

 
 

 
State Fire Marshal 


